
  The Road Commission for Oakland County 
(RCOC), in partnership with Lyon Township, will 
host a public information meeting Tuesday, Oct. 
22, to share information about the planned paving 
of Currie Road between 8 Mile and 10 Mile roads, 
which will occur in 2020 through 2022. Phase one 
of the work is expected to start Oct. 1, 2020. The 
second phase is expected to start on Oct. 1, 2021. 

MEETING DETAILS 
WHAT:  Public information meeting to discuss the construction 

plans and the impact on traffic during construction. 
WHEN: Tuesday, Oct. 22, 2019  
WHERE: Lyon Township offices - 58000 Grand River Ave, 

New Hudson, MI 48165 
NOTE:  

representative. 

For general information: 
Call RCOC’s Department of Customer Services at (877) 858-4804 or send us 
an email via the RCOC Website, www.rcocweb.org 

PROJECT DETAILS 
 

. 
 Phase two (2021-22) will include improvements to 
road way drainage, asphalt paving from 500 feet south of 
8 Mile to 500 feet north of 9 Mile Road , placement of 
concrete curbs and gutters, construction of a compact 
roundabout at 9 Mile Road and construction of a single 
lane roundabout at 8 Mile Road. 
 

IMPACT ON TRAFFIC 
 Currie Road between 8 Mile Road and 10 Mile Road 
will be closed to through traffic during construction 
phases. The intersections of Currie Road and 8 Mile and 9 
Mile roads will be closed during the intersection 
improvement portions of the project. 
 Access to properties along this section of Currie 
Road will be maintained at all times during the project. 

FUNDING 
  This project is expected to cost approximately $5.5 
million and will be paid for with federal road funds and 
matching dollars from RCOC, Lyon Township and 
Oakland County general government (through the Tri-
Party Program). Washtenaw County will contribute 
funding for the Currie Road/8 Mile Road roundabout and 
for the southern approach to the intersection 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
  Additional information is available on the Currie 
Road Project page of the RCOC website 
(www.rcocweb.org -- click on the “Road Projects” icon 
on the home page and then select Currie Road). 

 
If you wish to attend the meeting and require special        

accommodations in accordance with the provisions of the Americans 
with Disabilities Act (ADA) or Title VI, including those requiring 
language assistance, RCOC will provide such services, free of charge, 
with reasonable advance notice (seven business days). Please contact 
the RCOC Engineering Dept. at 248-645-2000, ext. 2265, to submit 
your request. 
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